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Electronic Device Survey 
 

The government has asked every school to plan for 

potential lcokdowns and school absences whilst COVID is 

affecting our nation.  Whilst we had some effective 

systems in place over the summer months and parents 

were extremely proactive in engaging with learning 

opporutnities, we wish to review our processes to ensure 

that we cater for the range of family needs in the future.  

To help us plan for home learning in the future, we ask that 

you complete this school survey for each child so that we 

can plan for the future. 

 

Our survey can be found using the following link: 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/8KIXJO/ 

 

Please can you all try to complete this by Friday 2nd 

October. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 
 

Our Value for this month is Respect 

REMINDER 
Please can you all remember that it is important for 
adults to socially distance whilst dropping off and 
collecting children.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception –  Georgina and Tommy 

Year 1 – Rory and Willow 

Year 2 – Jake and Hen 

Year 3 – Harry and Ethan 

Year 4 – Lexi and Thomas 

Year 5 – Maximillian and Barnaby 

Year 6 – Lily C 

 

Value Star Awards 

Reception – Isaac  

Year 1 – Edwin B 

Year 2 – Esme 

Year 3 – Imogen 

Year 4 – Chloe and Lily 

Year 5 – Luke 

Year 6 – Amelia 

FLU VACINATIONS 

A provisional date for the flu vaccinations to take 

place in school has been arranged for 2nd December.  

The vaccinations will be available to the whole school 

and we will send more information as soon as it is 

available. 

 

Spelling Bee – Key Stage 1 and 2 

Last term we evaluated our spelling procedures in 

school and following consultation with the staff, 

children and parents we have decided to reshape the 

way children learn spellings. Therefore, we will no 

longer be sending home a termly spelling bee instead 

the children will have weekly spellings still following 

the National Curriculum year group expectations. 

Your child will be given a list of words each week 

which will be tested the following week. It is 

expected that these words will be spelt correctly in 

both the test and within general written work. The 

Look, Read, Cover, Write and Check system is the 

most effective method for learning and retaining 

spellings. For further advice in supporting your child 

in learning their spellings, please contact your class 

teacher.  
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